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Support Your Lodge!!      

Show Your Lodge Spirit!! 

Traveln’ Elks 

The Travelin’ Elks have a fun schedule for the upcoming months. 

In April we will be at Feather Falls, Oroville. May will find us at the 

Napa Elks and June in Rio Vista. More to follow. If you would like 

to join us or have any questions, please contact our Trailmaster, 

Debra Steiger at fancyford59@yahoo.com for more information. 

 

We have elected our new officers as follows: 

Chairperson, Shirley March 

Vice Chairperson, Ed Kinsey 

Treasurer, Terry Burkes 

Lead Trailmaster, Debra Steiger 

Asst. Trailmaster, Pat Cook 

Secretary, Linda Wall 

Membership, Carol Christensen 

Public Relations, Mauria Hirning 

Sunshine, Cathy Chigbrow 

Sheriff, Rich Norlie 

 

Our next meeting is April 1st at 6:30pm. Come join us! 

 

Submitted by Mo Hirning, Public Relations Travelin’ Elks 

REMEMBER YOUR LODGE   

NOW AND IN THE FUTURE  

Making a Gift  

To Your Lodge 
 

The purpose of the Bequest and Living Trust (BLT) Committee is to facilitate the 
wishes of members who would like to make gifts and/or Bequests to the Lodge as 
part of their Estate Plan. 
 

Currently, under the Federal Tax Law, a donor may make gifts up to $16,000 per 
donee per year. Husband and wife can give a combined gift of $32,000 per year 
without any tax consequences.  There is no limit to the number of donor gifts that 
can be made, only the amount given to each donee.   
 

A donee may be an individual or a corporate entity. Your Lodge is a non-profit 501
(c)(8) Corporation.  Gifts to the Lodge are not tax deductible, and if the gift is 
within allowed limits, it does not need to be reported on tax returns.  All gifts to the 
Lodge are subject to acceptance by the Trustees. 
 

Consider Making A Gift 
To Your Lodge Today  

 

 For further information or assistance in making a gift or bequest for the benefit of 
your Carmichael Elks Lodge, please contact:  
 

Paul C. Pennington  
Chairman, Bequests and Living Trusts Committee 
(916) 296-0923 

Don’t Stay Home Alone or Bored! 

Stop by, Meet Friends & Enjoy Life! 

~ The Carmichael Elks Lounge ~ 

It’s Where “Everybody Knows Your Name”!! 

Veteran’s Corner  

Can you believe that another Elk year has come to a close while a new one has begun?  We had 13 people attend our last Veterans Committee 

Meeting!  It was great to begin planning our major events.   

 

This year our events will be Memorial Day at 11am with a light lunch to follow, Flag Day on June 14th 11am, Possible Pancake Breakfast in June 

(TBD), July 4th Float, with special Veteran of the Day to ride following the Grand Marshall.  Sept 15th will be a Pancake Breakfast, and Veterans 

Day 11/11 at 11am. 

 

Of course we will be raising money to buy gift cards for Yountville at Christmas along with seeing how we can assist the families in need at 

Mather. 

 

There have been a few other ideas floated, but these are our major events that we will be participating in.   

 

I would like to remind everyone that you DO NOT have to be a veteran to participate on our committee.  Every Elk member is welcome to be a 

part of what we do.  Our next meeting is April 10th at 7pm.  See you all there. 

 

Respectfully, Charles Wood, PER, Veteran Chairman 

mailto:fancyford59@yahoo.com

